
Key Information 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
It’s hard to believe that we are breaking up for Christmas and 

that the autumn term is complete! 

 

Throughout this term, the children have worked exceptionally 

hard and showed all of our visitors just what a wonderful 

school we have here at St John’s Juniors.  

 

Each and every one of them should be proud of themselves! 

 

This term has been such a busy one for all at St John’s and I 

would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your 

support and commitment to the vibrant St John’s community. 

 

After our Advent assembly, Christmas party and our pantomime 

trip this week, the children are now ready for a well-earned rest! 

 

May I wish you all a wonderful Christmas with families and 

friends and I look forward to welcoming you all back on     

Monday 8th January. 

 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Mullins 
Headteacher 

 

8th January 2024 

School re-opens  

19 January 2024  -

9am 

3Pa Class Assembly  

23 January 2024  -  

4pm  

School hall 

Year 3 Sacramental  

Preparation Meeting  

Sunday 28 January 

2024 - 9.30am 

St John’s Parish 

Church 

Year 3 Enrolment Mass 

30 January 2024 

Gillian Seale—author 

visit  

2 February 2024 - 

9am 

3Pe Class Assembly 

14 February 2024 

Lent begins 

16 February 2024 

Close for half term 

26 February 2024 

Inset Day 

27 February 2024 

School re-opens 

 

21st December 2023 



Christmas Mass/Services Times at ST JOHN’S: 
 

 

 

 

 

Saturday 23rd December  2023 

Christmas Crib Service at 2.00pm — all welcome 

Sunday 24th December 2023  - Christmas Eve 

Vigil Mass of Christmas at 7.00pm 

Monday 25th December 2023  - Christmas Day   

Mass at 9.30am 

Tuesday 26th December  2023 

 Feast of St Stephen - Mass at 10.00am 

Wednesday 27th December  2023 

Feast of St John -  Mass at 10.00am  

Thursday 28th December 2023 

Mass at ST ANNE’S ONLY 7.00pm 

Friday 29th December  2023 

Mass at 9.15am 

 

New Gate Installed 
From the hours of 9am—3pm, access to school will only be via the new gate,  

where there is an intercom system. 

 

Change to PE days from 8 January 2024 
Year 6 - Monday (Yoga) 

Class 5V - Tuesday (Dance) 
Class 5J - Thursday (Dance) 

Years 3 and 4 - Wednesday. (Gymnastics) 
 

Reminder: 
As it will be indoor PE, kit is as follows: 

blue / black shorts / joggers, white T-shirt and school jumper (no coloured tops or sports 
Logo t-shirts / jumpers allowed).  

 
 

PTFA Christmas Raffle 
A massive thank you to everyone for their support for the Christmas Raffle which has 

raised a tremendous £621.95 

 

 


